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Lindsey Marsh Drainage Board

Water Management Consortium

Mr A. McGill, MAA., F.C.M.I.
Chief Executive

Mr D.J. Sisson, B.Eng., C.Eng., MCIWEM
Engineer

Our ref: C17005/TR
23 January 2018.

East Lindsey District Council
Tedder Hall

Manby Park

LOUTH

Lincolnshire

LN11 8UP

Dear Sir/Madam,

Consultation — East Lindsey Schedule of Proposed Main Modification (2017)

| refer to your letter dated 2 January 2018 in relation to the above consultation and for the
opportunity to provide additional representation on the Proposed Main Modifications set out in the
Schedule.

The Board note the modifications and welcomes the changes to delete the sites: Burgh Le Marsh

‘bﬁ’ —»BLM310; Grainthorpe GRA211; Marshchapel and Tetney TNY308 on flood risk grounds.
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The Board has no additional comments on the proposals.

If you require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact the Board’s Planning and
Byelaw Officer, Miss. T. Richardson.

Yours faithfully,

David Sisson,
Engineer to the Board.






